
From: Michael Jack  
Sent: April 10, 2013 2:33 PM 
To: Dawn McAlpine 
Subject: Deputation for April 15. 
 
 
 
Hello  
My name is Michael Jack and I am a resident at 129 Cumberland Street, Barrie, Ontario. 
I would like to have the opportunity to present a deputation at the council meeting on April  
15th regarding the proposed development at 140-152 Cumberland Street.  
 
I will be opposing this development based on the size and scale (5 stories) and am extremely 
concernedof the precedent it will establish for future residential buildings that could be built in 
the historic Allandale neighbourhood in the future. 
 
Thank you, 
Michel Jack 
 


